
RE: WEST CULBURRA CONCEPT PROPOSAL SSD 3846 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

I object to  the proposed West Culburra Concept development  SSD 3846 .  

Lake Wollumboola is an internationally recognised RAMSAR Wetland and I believe this proposed 

subdivision has great potential to degrade this environmental treasure. This generation has a duty of 

care to protect this area for the enjoyment of future generations. 

Installing hundreds of new houses  and new roads ( with hard surface run off) must have a 

detrimental affect on Lake Wollumboola and this cannot be an acceptable solution the Shoalhaven 

housing problem. 

We owe it to future generations to look after this international treasure. 

Regards  

 

Woollamia  

26/02/2021 




